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Larry J Barry 
 
277 Astorville Rd 
 
Astorville, ON P0H1B0 
 
 
 
Council Members 
 
 
When my wife and I purchased the property at 277 Astorville Rd we saw that the property line extended into the 
road allowance. In 2022 we had a land surveyor check our boundaries and he confirmed that this was so. 
 
 
As that portion of the property is not under our control or influence we would ask if the municipality could assume 
ownership of the portion that would normally be “road allowance”. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Larry J Barry 


